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Prayer Service Celebrating the Centennial of Fatima 
 

Tuesday, May 16, 2017 
 

7:00 pm 
 

St. Joseph Catholic Church 
 

Peace and good! We invite you to join us for an 
evening of prayer to celebrate the Centennial of  
Fatima. The prayer service will include Eucharistic 
Adoration, Scripture reading and reflection, rosary, 
and Benediction. 
 
Let us join together and pray: 
 

O Mary, our hope and our joy, help us to 
pray with you for peace in the world. Unite 
all children with your Immaculate Heart. 
Make us strong in praying for those who 
have no one to pray for them. Keep us al-
ways close to the Sacred Heart of your Son, 
Jesus Christ. Amen. 
 

Our Lady of Fatima, pray for us! 
 

The Pastoral Team 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Parish staff wishes to thank the following parish min-
istries:  
 
We offer our congratulations and blessings to the youth of our 
parish who celebrated their  First Communion. Be assured 
of our prayers for you and your families. A special thanks to 
the parents, catechists, and parish/school staff for  their  
ministry of teaching and witnessing to the Catholic faith as 
they prepared the youth of the parish for First Communion. 
Many blessings! 
 
We thank the Parish/School Office and Facilities Staff for their 
planning and preparation for the celebration of First Commun-
ion. Know that we appreciate your  ministry to the par ish. 
 
We thank our parishioners who donated to HOPE of Northern 
VA through the baby bottle drive sponsored by the Respect for 
Life Ministry. A special thank you to the par ishioners who 
planned and oversaw the collection of the baby bottles. Many 
blessings! 
 
We thank our parishioners who participate in the Little Mes-
sengers ministry. Your  commitment to shar ing the Catho-
lic faith to the very young children of the parish is appreciated. 
Many blessings! 
 
We thank our parishioners for their support of daily Mass in-
tentions and Flower donations for  the weekend Masses. If 
you are interested in honoring the memory of a loved one or 
the celebration of a loved one’s anniversary, birthday, etc … 
please consider having a Mass for them or donating flowers in 
their honor. Many blessings! 

 
 
 
 

In BapƟsm we are reborn as children of God, made mem-
bers of His Church, and heirs to the Kingdom of Heaven. With 
this in mind, we welcome this child of God who was baptized 
May 7, 2017: 
 
Autumn Rose Akers daughter  of Aaron & Jessica; 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Please join us on Sunday, May 21, 2017 at 10:00 am to 
thank Father Jonathan for his ministry here at the parish 
for the past year. This will be his last weekend Mass at 
the parish as our Parochial Vicar. A reception of thanks 
with light refreshments will be held immediately after 
the 10:00 am Mass in the Parish Hall C.  
 
Father Jonathan, please be assured of our prayers as you 
return to your ministry as Director of Novices for the 
Franciscan Friars, TOR, Province of the Most Sacred 
Heart of Jesus. Know that you always have a home here 
at St. Joseph Catholic Church and the friary. Peace and 
good! 
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June 10, 2017 Ordination 

Our Franciscan Deacons, Brother James and Brother 
Jason will be ordained to the Priesthood on Saturday 
June 10, 2017 in Loretto, Pa. 

The parish is providing a bus for parishioners who 
are interested in attending.  A free will offering is 
asked to help defray the cost of the bus.  The num-
ber of seats is limited.  

To reserve a seat send an email to: 
Aeelman@sjcherndon.org.  Include your name, 
phone number and the number of people in your 
party.  The bus will leave promptly at 5:00 am on 
June 10th, no exceptions will be made.  You will 
need to be here 15 minutes before to board the bus.   

A Message from the Pastoral Team 
 

Peace and good! 
 
We wanted to share the following information and assignments 
with you that came from our Minister Provincial. The friars 
assigned to Saint Joseph Church are: 
 

Father Thomas Bourque, TOR Pastor 
Father Alberto Bueno, TOR  Parochial Vicar 
Father James Puglis, TOR  Parochial Vicar 
Father Patrick Whittle, TOR  Weekend Ministry 

 
Father Jonathan will be returning to St. Bonaventure Fr i-
ary in Loretto, PA on May 22, 2017. We have been blessed to 
have Father Jonathan ministering with us at the parish for the 
past year. He returns to his ministry as the Director of Novices 
for our Province. There will be three young men invested as 
novices at the end of this month. Father Jonathan, may God 
continue to bless you in your ministry as a formation director 
and your ministry to the Church and Province. 
 
Father Pat will now reside at St. Louis Fr iary in Washing-
ton, DC as he continues to pursue a doctorate in liturgy at The 
Catholic University of America. Father Pat has been asked to 
be the Vicar of the Friary and assist Father Benedict, the Local 
Minister of St. Louis Friary. He will continue to assist us with 
celebrating weekend Masses here at the parish. 
 
Brother James, one of our  transitional deacons has been 
assigned as the parochial vicar here at St. Joseph Catholic 
Church. Brother James will be ordained on June 10, 2017. He 
will begin his full-time ministry here at the parish on July 3, 
2017. Let us welcome “Father” James and offer him our pray-
ers as he begins his priestly ministry. 
 
Brother Jason, one of our  transitional deacons has been 
assigned as a parochial vicar at Good Shepherd Catholic Com-
munity in Colleyville, TX. The parish is staffed by the Francis-
can Friars, TOR, for Bishop Michael F. Olson of the Diocese 
of Fort Worth. Brother Jason will be ordained on June 10, 2017 
and begin his ministry after his ordination. We wish Brother 
Jason many blessings as he begins his priestly ministry at Good 
Shepherd Catholic Community. 
 
We would ask you to remember the parish community in your 
prayers as we continue to embrace the Gospel of Joy and the 
“works of mercy.” 
 

Many blessings! 
 

         Father Tom   Father Alberto 



We are very excited to announce 
that we have planned yet another 
Vacation Bible School (VBS) here 
at St. Joseph Catholic Church! 
This year's theme will be "Maker 
Fun Factory: Created by God 
Built for a Purpose." It will run 
from Monday, June 26th through 
Friday, June 30th from 9:00 a.m. 

to 12:00 noon. Last year we had over 80 young people 
participate; this year we are aiming for 100! 
 

Last year’s VBS was a great success and we had a fun 
loving team. This year we are offering you the oppor-
tunity to join us for yet another exciting VBS year. At 
VBS we will make memories with singing and dancing, 
playing games and learning about the Bible and our 
Catholic Faith, not to mention making crafts and en-
joying delicious snacks! 
 

Are you willing to help as an Assistant Coordinator for 
one of the following Activity Centers or age Group? 
 

  Arts and Crafts 
  Snacks 
  Bible Stories 
  Kindergarten & 1st Grade 

 
If interested, please call Mr. Reyes Ruiz at 703-880-
4332 or email at rruiz@sjcherndon.org. 
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St. Joseph School has openings in grades 
K-7th  for 2017-2018 school year. Spaces fill up fast, 
so call Mrs. Mary Lewis - 703-880-4315 
mlewis@sjschoolova.org to schedule a private tour, 
and experience Catholic Education at its finest. 

THE YOUTH MINISTRY CORNER  
 
 

“Revolving Our Lives Around Christ” 
 

 

Blood Drive is Sunday May 21st  7:45-12:30  
 

The Inova Blood team uses our regis-
tration numbers to determine staff-
ing.  Please register to donate using 
sponsor code 0116 at www.inova.org/
donateblood or contact Paul Mich 
at SJCBloodDrive@aol.com.  
 

Please support this Knights of Columbus 
sponsored event. 

Dංඈർൾඌൺඇ Rൾඍංඋൾൽ Pඋංൾඌඍඌ’ Cඈඅඅൾർඍංඈඇ! 
 
There will be a second collection for the care of our diocesan 
retired priests the weekend of May 20 & 21.  Currently there 
are 21 retired priests and an additional 20 diocesan priests who 
will retire in the next ten years.  Please consider donating to 
this collection.  Thank you for your support. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A HUGE THANK YOU TO OUR CATECHISTS,  
ASSISTANTS, AND OFFICE VOLUNTEERS! 
On behalf of all our Saint Joseph families, our Franciscan 
Friars, and the Director of Religious Education we would 
like to thank you all for so generously giving your time, ener-
gy, and love to the youth of our parish. Without your willing-
ness to share the Catholic faith with the children entrusted to 
your care many may never come to know the love of Jesus 
and His Church. May God bless you and your families! 
 
Religious Education (CCD) Registration for 2017-2018 
Registrations for returning and new students for next school 
year will be available in mid-May. Catechism classes will 
begin… 
• September 10th (Sundays 10 a.m. for Preschool & 1:30 
p.m. – 3:00 p.m. for the Spanish Program)                                           
• September 11th (Mondays 7:00 p.m. -8:30 p.m. for 5th - 8th 
grade) 
• September 12th (Tuesdays 7:00 p.m. -8:30 p.m. for 5th - 
8th grade & RCIC/Special Sacraments) 
• September 16th (Saturdays 9:00 a.m. – 10:30 a.m. for Kin-
dergarten – 4th grade) 
 
Religious Education (CCD) Class Registration 
The Office of Religious Education is now accepting registra-
tions for rising Preschool children through Adults for those 
who wish to learn (more) about the Catholic Faith as well as 
those who need to prepare to receive a sacrament (Baptism, 
Confirmation, and/or First Holy Communion). For more in-
formation call Mrs. Rosalind Murphy at (703) 880-4305, 
email at ReligiousEd@sjcherndon.org, or click the “Faith 
Formation” tab on our parish’s website at 
www.sjcherndon.org. 
 

Confirmation photographs taken by Shelley Miller on 
Saturday, April 29th are available at: 
http://www.shellpix.com/store/online-viewing/st-josephs 
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BANNS OF MARRIAGE III 
 
Robert Powers & Catherine Allen 
José Albarenga & Seidy Albarenga 
Chris O’Donnell & Jennifer Salvail 
Santos Guevara & Blanca Hernandez 
Brian Thompson & Molly Burns 
William Santos & Elbia Flores 
Oscar Leiva & Deysi Monge 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Annual Men's Society Golf Tournament 

Friday, June 9, 2017 
Herndon Centennial Golf Course  

  
Early bird registration price ending May 24th!   
  
Enjoy friendly golf with your fellow parishioners. 
Partial proceeds will support the Embry Rucker Shel-
ter and the Paul McGuinness memorial scholarship.  
 
Golf is open to all men, women and friends. Format is 
captain’s choice/best ball. Prizes will be awarded for 
the top 3 teams as well as skill prizes and a chance to 
win a 2017 Lexus with a hole in one! Tons of door 
prizes.  
 
Registration is $115/ per golfer prior to May 24th and 
$125 after. Includes: greens fee, range balls, cart, 
lunch, awards and beer. Register by calling Tom @ 
703-674-9466 or email @ t_madden@msn.com.  

LAST CALL!   
St. Joseph Ladies Society - Dinner 
Ladies Night Out - May 18, 2017  
Piero’s Corner Restaurant 
Franklin Farm Shopping Center 
Herndon 
 

Cost: $25 per person, includes appetizers, salad, entrée, non- 
alcoholic beverages, dessert, tax and gratuity. Reservations are 
required! 
 

All women of the parish are invited to attend. Also we will 
be installing new officers. 
 
For more information or to make a reservation, call Mary 
Kirby at 703-481-6189 or email: kirbym59@gmail.com 
 

 
Men Helping Men Enrich Their Faith  

 
St. Joseph Men’s Society 

 
All men of the Parish are welcomed. Questions, 
jackmcnulty@live.com or 703.408.3622 
 
Wed May 17  End of Year Dinner  7 pm Mediterranean Breeze 
- $20 pp.  
 
Help us celebrate and recognize our outgoing leadership team 
 
RSVP jackmcnulty@live.com by May 10th, Thanks. We hope 
you can join. 
 
Sat May 20    8 am - Noon   Appalachian 
Mission Drive, POC: speetjens@verizon.net  
 
Every Tuesday  7 am   
All men of St. Joseph's parish are welcomed to join the Men's 
prayer group that meets on Tuesday mornings at 7 am in the 
parish meeting Room 210 to review and prepare for the upcom-
ing Sunday's Gospel. 

Collections:  The weekend of  May 7, 2017 
 

Offertory  :   $20,565 plus Faith Direct $14,621 
Second Collection:  Parish Facility Fund 
                        $ 8,933 plus Faith Direct   $  6,698 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support and kind 
generosity.                    

 

THANKS TO OUR             
    SPONSOR 
 OF THE WEEK 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED to HELP SAVE LIVES 
A WOMAN’S CHOICE CRISIS PREGNANCY CENTER 
in Herndon is in need of volunteers, English speaking and 
Bilingual.  The only requirement is that one is morally sup-
portive of Humana Vitae and can give 3 to 4 hours of time 
each week. We have positions available for counselors, cloth-
ing sorters & people to drive clients to pre-natal appointments.  
A volunteer information session will be held on Wednesday, 
May 24th from 7:00 pm to 8:00 pm.  The rewards are priceless. 
For more information or to request a volunteer application, 
please contact Tessy Trissell at 703-304-6522 or through email 
at AWCHerndon@gmail.com. 


